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June 22, 1979

Mr. J. T. Sutherland, Chief
Fuel Facili ty and Materials Safety Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission, Region 11
101 Marietta Street, N. W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Ga. 30303

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station,1. nits I f, 't
Rll: ALC
50-413/79-4 and 50-414/79-4
File No: CN-1421.13

Dear Mr. Sutherland:

This refers to an inspection conducted by Mr. A. L. Cunningham on May 15-17, 1979
at Catawba Nuclear Station. In his report, one item of noncompliance was noted
concerning the licensee's f ailure to provide adequate erosion control measures
in the site construction area.

Your letter requested that a response, pursuant to 10CFR 2.201, be filed within
twenty (20) days of receipt of the report. Following is Duke Power Company's
response:

1, The northwest bank opposite the LPSW intake structure was riprapped to
effectively control erosion of the area.

2. No f urther corrective measures are requi red.

3 Full compliance was achieved May 25, 1979
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